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NOTICE OF PRELIMINARY DECISION 
FOR THE PROPOSED ISSUANCE OF 

EMISSION REDUCTION CREDITS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control 
District solicits public comment on the proposed issuance of Emission Reduction 
Credits to Tr-City Growers, Inc for the shutdown of the cotton gin, at 18897 Ave 96, 
Terra Bella, CA 93720. The quantity of ERCs proposed for banking is 283 lb-N0x/yr, 8 
lb-S0xJyr, 8,869 lb-PM10/yr, 57 lb-CO/yr, 17 lb-VOC/yr and 167 metric tons CO2e/yr. 

The analysis of the regulatory basis for this proposed action, Project #S-1142416, is 
available for public inspection at http://www.valleyairorg/notices/public_notices_idx.htm  
and at any District office. For additional information, please contact the District at (559) 
230-6000. Written comments on this project must be submitted by December 11, 2014 
to ARNAUD MARJOLLET, DIRECTOR OF PERMIT SERVICES, SAN JOAQUIN 
VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 1990 EAST 
GETTYSBURG AVENUE, FRESNO, CA 93726. 


